
 

 
 

June 17, 2024 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED OF SCAM CALLS AND EMAILS. 
 

It has recently been brought to the attention of GRFN Chief 
and Council that imposters have been calling members of 
both Rankin and Garden River First Nations asking members 
for banking information with regards to RHT.  
 
The scammers have begun to call registered citizens asking 
for banking information. We assume they will continue to 
keep trying to obtain banking info.  
 
Do NOT provide ANY information! The only secure way to 
submit info is by way of secure email rht@gardenriver.org 
and in-person submission. We will NEVER call and ask you to 
provide personal information over the telephone. All emails 
should come from the @gardenriver.org site. 
  
Be extremely cautious when either someone calls, or if any 
company contacts you asking you for banking details.  

Companies do not call after regular working hours requesting 
you to resubmit information. Scammers do.  

 
 
 
 
Chief Karen Bell  
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